TOWN OF DEERFIELD
ANNUAL TOWN BOARD MEETING
April 21, 2015

Chairperson Bob Riege called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m.  Those in attendance were:  Nick Brattlie, Dennis Mandt, Mike Schlobohm, Korby Holzhueter, Kim Grob, absent was Pat Annen, Al Pulvermacher and thirteen attendees.

Dennis Mandt made a motion to approve the April 8, 2014, minutes.  Mike Schlobohm second the motion.  All aye’s.  Motion carried.

Korby Holzhueter, Treasurer, read the Annual Financial Statement for 2014.    Art Mikkelson made a motion to approve the Annual Financial Statement for 2014.  Dennis Mandt second the motion.  All aye’s.  Motion carried.

The Town’s new truck should be delivered by this fall.

A new tanker truck is expected to be built by December 2015 and ready for service in the township by April/May 2016.

Dennis Mandt made a motion to create a Resolution for the Municipal Dane County Court System of the Village of Cambridge/Village of Deerfield Judicial system.  Lyn Meyer second the motion.  Motion approved.

Brian Berninger asked about the schedule of the Ordinances of NonMetallic Mining

Mike Schlobohm thanked Bob Riege for his years of service to the Town of Deerfield.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bob Riege made a motion to hold next year’s annual meeting the third Tuesday in April at 7 p.m. to be held at the Deerfield Fire Station.  Nick Brattlie second.  All Aye’s.  Motion carried.

Mike Schlobohm made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:29 p.m.  Nick Brattlie second.  All aye’s.  Motion carried.
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